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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

 

3rd October  2023 
 

Dear parent/carer, 
  
I am writing to you to offer your child a fantastic opportunity we have managed to 
secure. Due to the high demand in volleyball at Hendon School we have expanded 
our provision and hired a qualified coach to deliver sessions every Monday after 
school. The coach leading these sessions is extremely experienced and runs his own 
volleyball club ‘Willesden VC’. These sessions will run from 3.20-4.20pm. The 
sessions will run from Monday 9th October and continue throughout the full academic 
year.  We aim to keep the cost of these sessions to a minimum to ensure it is 
accessible for all students. Therefore, we aim to have the cost at £25 for the full 
academic year. This will however be dependent on the number of students who sign 
up to the sessions.  If there are limited sign ups the cost may have to change or be 
based on terms opposed to the full academic year.  
  
Attendance to these sessions will allow students to develop their skill set and improve 
their tactical understanding of the game as well as provide the link to Willesden 
Volleyball Club.  As a PE department we have been really impressed with the student’s 
dedication to practice volleyball and would love to continue to develop and encourage 
this through the coaching sessions and the introduction of competitive fixtures against 
local schools. Alongside developing their ability in a range of sports it will also increase 
their success in the GCSE PE course should they choose to study it in year 10.  
  
Students who would like to attend volleyball club will be required to sign up by making 
the £25 payment on parentmail. Places will be offered on a first come first served 
basis.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

K Downing 
 
Miss K Downing 
Head of PE 
downingk@hendonschool.co.uk 
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